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Musick ­ DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Trapper Mine, C­1981­010, PR­8 Adequacy Memo 
1 message

Musick ­ DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Fri, Jun 30, 2017 at 9:08 AM
To: "Reilley ­ CDA, Robin" <robin.reilley@state.co.us>

Good morning Robin,

Attached is my adequacy review memo associated with the activities proposed under PR­08.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks!

Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist III
Coal Regulatory Program
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June 30, 2017 

 

To: Robin Reilley 

 

From: Jason Musick 

 

RE: Trapper Mine, C-1981-010 

 Permit Revision No. 8 (PR-08) 

 Adequacy Review Memo 

  

 

 

Rules 2.04.11 and 2.05.6(2) – Section 2.4 and Exhibit E of the permit provides information in compliance 

with Rules 2.04.11 and 2.05.6(2).  Although the baseline study of fish and wildlife and their habitats was 

conducted when the permit boundary did not include the change in permit area approved under PR-7, the 

study conducted did include the permit boundary and adjacent areas which did include what is now 

approved under PR7 as well as the areas of the proposed additional sedimentation ponds.  As such, the 

study complies with the above mentioned applicable Rules.   

 

In addition, Per Rules 2.04.11(4) and 2.05.6(2), an update to T&E species and discussion of potential 

impacts to current State and Federal Threatened and Endangered plant and animal species lists was 

included with the RN-6 application in 2013.   

 

The Division has no adequacy concerns regarding the above referenced rules. 

 

Rule 2.05.4(2)(b) – The Division has yet to compile a reclamation cost estimate (RCE) associated with the 

new sedimentation ponds.  This RCE will be completed once all adequacy items that may include any 

changes to the proposed ponds are addressed.   
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